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Taylor, Bailey

Subject: FW: AR0020036 Melbourne CAP Progress

From: jdreher@landmarkeng.co [mailto:jdreher@landmarkeng.co]  
Sent: Thursday, May 10, 2018 4:15 PM 
To: Taylor, Bailey; cityofmelbourne@centurytel.net
Cc: jwhitmire@landmarkeng.co; dustinpayne2014@gmail.com
Subject: RE: AR0020036 Melbourne CAP Progress 

Bailey we have completed the work for the CAP and we are developing a scope of work, budget and schedule for the 
project. We will be presenting this to the City in the next couple of weeks and then will have the adjusted schedule of 
milestones to you shortly after.    We will have the meeting completed and the milestone schedule to you no later than 
May 31, 2018. 

Thanks 

James Dreher 
Project Manager 
Landmark Engineering 
930 Wingate, Suite D-2 
Conway, Arkansas 72034 
Jdreher@landmarkeng.co
O: 501-224-1000 
C: 501-515-4560 
F: 501-499-6223
PLEASE NOTE THE NEW EMAIL AND MAILING ADDRESS.  PLEASE UPDATE YOUR RECORDS.
Confidentiality Notice: This email message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) 
and may contain confidential and privileged information.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is 
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the 
original message. 

From: Taylor, Bailey <bailey.taylor@adeq.state.ar.us>  
Sent: Thursday, May 10, 2018 4:10 PM 
To: cityofmelbourne@centurytel.net
Cc: jwhitmire@landmarkeng.co; dustinpayne2014@gmail.com; jdreher@landmarkeng.co
Subject: RE: AR0020036 Melbourne CAP Progress 

Mayor Halbrook,  

Please submit a report detailing the progress the City of Melbourne has made on their CAP since the last update 
on February 28, 2018. Additionally, the Department requests an update milestone schedule with a date of final 
compliance.  

Thanks,  

Bailey Taylor 
Enforcement Analyst 
Office of Water Quality 
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality 


